
 
Invitation to the International Forum on Data, Information, and Knowledge for Digital Lives 

November 13 - 15, 2017 at Faculty of Arts, Chulalongkorn University 
 

Dear Colleagues, 
 

On behalf of the Organizing Committee of the International Forum on Data, Information, and 
Knowledge for Digital Lives, it is a great pleasure to invite you to participate in the International Forum 
to be held on November 13 - 15, 2017 at Faculty of Arts, Chulalongkorn University. 
 

The upcoming International Forum will bring together information professionals and experts in the 
Asia- Pacific region in order to keep up- to- date the advanced academic as well as practical 
knowledge for digital lives and to provide venues for stakeholder dialogue in seeking solutions to 
challenges in research, education, implementation, and practices related to data, information, and 
knowledge for digital lives. 
 

In this respect, I would be very much appreciated if you will kindly participate in this forum at the 
duration stated.  For more information and registration, please see the website at 
http://www.arts.chula.ac.th/dlives 
 

Looking forward to your participation. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
(Assistant Professor Dr. Pimrumpai Premsmit) 
Department of Library Science, Faculty of Arts 
Chulalongkorn University 
Chair of the Organizing Committee  


